

Mt. Baker Planned Parenthood

December 31, 2022

First Congregational Church Sharon Benton 2401 Cornwall Ave Bellingham, WA 98225-3414

Dear Sharon,

Thank you so much for your tax-deductible gift of \$1,600.00 to help fund our work.

Your gift helps ensure that Mt. Baker Planned Parenthood health centers can continue to be there for patients who often have nowhere else to go for high-quality, affordable reproductive health care. Your gift will also help expand access to care through innovative health care delivery methods – like telemedicine— and provide quality sex education and information to people who need it.

You can help make an even bigger difference by showing your support for Planned Parenthood and asking your friends and family to join you.

On behalf of all of the individuals that your support has allowed us to help, thank you for standing with Mt. Baker Planned Parenthood, and for caring so much about the thousands of people we serve every year in Whatcom, Skagit, and San Juan Counties.

With gratitude,

Linda McCarthy

Chief Executive Officer

Lio sm, an

Mt. Baker Planned Parenthood

Your contribution is tax-deductible to the fullest extent allowable under the law. IRS regulations require us to state that Mt. Baker Planned Parenthood did not provide any goods or services to you in consideration of your contribution.